
f i e  Business of Innovation 
505 King Avenue 

Columbus, Ohio 43201 -2693 
(614) 424-6424 Fax (614) 424-5263 

September 5 ,  2006 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN Mike McCann 
Region I11 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. McCann: 

Subject: Update on retirement of several BCLDP Environmental Procedures. 

Mike, per your request and for your informational purposes I am writing this letter to 
inform the NRC of the retirement of the following environmental procedures in the 
BCLDP Program: 

0 

0 

0 

EM-SP-003 “Collection of Environmental Soil Samples” 
EM-SP-004 “Collection of Perennial Vegetation Samples-Grass or Other Ground 
Cover, Trees, and Shrubbery” 
EM-SP-005 “ Collection of Annual Crop Samples” 

These procedures were retired effective September 1,2006 based on the fact that there is 
no longer any radiological source term on the site associated property to monitor within 
the parameters of these procedures. 

The BCLDP QA procedure process was applied to the retirement of these procedures 
including the required review prescribed in HP-AP-36.0 “Control of Revisions to 
Radiation Protection Program Documents.” 

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to call me at 614-424-4098. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Y k F  Jacobsen 

BCLDP Radiation Safety Officer 


